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RRC  TECHNICIAN  CLASS  STARTING  NOV.  6,  2017 
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = 

 By: Chris Schlegel, K3ADA (10.14.2017) 

 

Reading Radio Club Vice President Chris Schlegel, K3ADA, and RRC 
Board member Jason Potter, K3WDF, will be conducting a RRC 

TECHNICIAN training class during the month of November 2017. 
 

The classes will be held at the: 
 

 SPRING  TOWNSHIP  FIRE  &  RESCUE  STATION 
 2301  MONROE  AVE.    READING,  PA     19609-2236 
 

 Monday  November  6,  2017 

 Monday  November  13,  2017 
 Monday  November  20,  2017 

 Tuesday  November  28,  2017 
 

 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
 

Instructors will be there from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
 

The first four classes will be instruction time. 

 

On Thursday Nov. 30, 2017, we will have 

a short Q&A session and then proceed 

to take the TECHNICIAN exam. 

 
VE TESTING ON THURSDAY NOVEMBER 30, 2017 

 6:30 P.M. TO 8:30 P.M. 
 

COST: We ask that each student purchase the “ARRL Ham Radio 
License Manual 3rd Edition" (Item No. 0222), and have the manual 

before the first class.  The price at ARRL.org is $29.95, plus shipping.  
However, you may be able to find the manual elsewhere. 

 

There will also be a $15 processing fee to take the TECHNICIAN exam. 

A check made out to the “ARRL VEC” is preferred. 
 

REGISTERING  FOR  THE  CLASS: 
You can register by contacting Chris Schlegel, K3ADA, 

by Facebook messaging the Reading Radio Club. 
Or by email at K3ADA@arrl.net 

Or by phone at 484.575.1233 
(Please leave a message with your name and telephone number 

and we will return your call and confirm your registration). 
 

There are only 24 chairs available.  Therefore first come, first serve. 

 

  Register ASAP so that you will not be disappointed 


